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A Poll of the Local Government Electors of the Parish of Bognor Regis was taken on 13 
April 2016, on the following questions.  I the undersigned, being the Returning Officer at 
the said Poll, give notice that the number of votes given was as follows: 

 
Questions YES 

 
(for the 

question) 

% 
 

(of votes 
cast) 

NO 
(against  

the 
question) 

% 
 

(of votes 
cast) 

Majority  
For  
or 

Against 

 
1. 

 
The Annual Meeting of Electors supports the full 
Sir Richard Hotham plan for consideration for the 
Regeneration of the Hothamton and Regis Centre 
sites.                   Do you support this? 
                            

282 63.37% 149 33.48% FOR 

 
2. 

The Annual Meeting of Electors supports the 
creation of a single parish-level Bognor Regis 
Urban Town Council to replace the current 6 
parish councils of Aldwick, Bersted, Bognor Regis 
Town, Felpham, Middleton and Pagham. 
                                             Do you support this?  

   

339 76.18% 96 21.57% FOR 

 
3. 

The Annual Meeting of Electors calls for the 
abolition of all District-level Councils in West 
Sussex including Arun District Council and that 
their work be transferred to a Unitary West 
Sussex County Council working in conjunction 
with parish-level councils in the County area to 
deliver services.                    Do you support this? 
  

326 73.26% 107 24.04% FOR 

 
The number of ballot papers rejected was as follows: 

 
[a] 
[b] 
[c] 
[d] 
[e] 
[f] 

want of official mark 
voting for and against the same question 
writing or mark by which voter could be identified 
void for uncertainty 
rejected in part 
unmarked 

 
 
 

 
 

2 
 

 TOTAL REJECTED 2 

  
2.8% Turnout 

 
 
                                                                            

 
13 April 2016 

 
 
 
 
Nigel Lynn 
Returning Officer 


